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Welcome to the third edition of our ongoing “The GACC Newsletter” 
publication!!  With no tournament held in June, this issue will spotlight notable 
accomplishments of its members over the preceding month. Please continue 
to submit personal achievements or good fortunes of your GACC friends or 
playing partners to any Board member so that collectively we can applaud 
their efforts. 
 

No Tournament Results for June 
 

Notable Achievements by GACC Members in June  
1. Lee Nightingale continues his stellar play at Cedar Creek, consistently beating 

his age and scoring a 74 last month which included an eagle on #6 and a couple 
of birdies. We won’t talk about the bogeys though!  

2. Chuck Kenney recorded an 85 at an Aiken Seniors tournament at Golden Hills, 
winning his flight and scoring a logo shirt for his efforts.  For those of you who 
know this course, Chuck parred #10 (a Par 4 slight dogleg right with water in 
play in front of a green guarded by woods long and right)!  

3. Alan Kundtz recorded an 86 during a match played in the GACC Match Play 
tournament (Losers Bracket), his best round of the season. Not bad for an 18 
handicapper…. 

4. Since turning 65, Peter Srednicki has shot his age at least once every season. 
He achieved the latest triumph by carding a 77 while vacationing in the Panama 
City Beach area.  Way to go!! 

5. Andrew Wilson recorded a pair of 77s at Cedar Creek,10 days apart.  Unknown 
whether these scores mean he shot his age (or better), but a great performance, 
nonetheless. 

6. Eric Sliger reeled off eight straight pars on his way to a nice round.  Pretty 
impressive feat! 


